
CITY OF MIRAMAR PORTABLE STORAGE CONTAINERS PROCESS FOR RESIDENTS

TEMPORARY USE PERMIT (TUP) Request

The City has an agreement, with two companies see contacts below for their contacts.

Homeowners should call company from the two choices and pay them directly. Fees are not

charged to customer at our counters.

 The companies will fax a copy of the completed Temporary Use Permit Form with the

following details: 

1. Owner’s name

2. Address

3. Phone #

4. Delivery/Pick up date of the PODS (storage unit)

 Only one Storage Container is allowed at any given time on the property, for a

duration of two weeks, including the weekend. In case there is genuine need for a

longer period, the resident must provide a detailed letter to the City of Miramar

with a sufficient justification, for the request.

 The Department will review, and approve or disapprove the request. The Storage

company and Resident will be advised by the City of the status.

CONTACT:

 PODS, LLC –: Legalriskmgmt@pods.com

Tel: 727-538-6462

 UNITS, Miami - Owner: Melissa Martinez Tel: 786-254-0224 or via email

melissa@unitsofmiami.com

Keep in mind there are many representatives who will email/fax application for the permits,

please contact that individual directly.

mailto:Legalriskmgmt@pods.com



